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RE-ENROLLMENT 

It's almost time to begin our re-enrollment process for the 2024-2025 
school year. We know families are eager to save their seats and be ready 
for next year. This year we will begin our re-enrollment process in 
January. Watch your emails for a link to be sent out where you'll com­
plete our Annual Parent Survey and sign up for one of our Celebration 
of Excellence meetings. We're excited to welcome back all of our fami­
lies to Draper I next year! Save the dates for one of the Celebration of 

Excellence Re-enrollment meetings. 

NEW ENROLLMENT FOR APA 

The 2024-2025 sibling and transfer applications are now available! We 
encourage you to apply ASAP as our lotteries will begin in January. We 

have made changes to our application process for new siblings. 

Siblings: If you have a sibling student you would like to apply for, 
please do so at https://www.americanprep.org/tours/. You will register 
for a time to bring your prospective student to the school for a brief 
meeting. You will not be required to tour the school, however, your 
application will not enter the lottery until this step is complete! Do not 

delay this step as it will delay your application process. 

Transfers: Students interested in applying for a different campus may 
do so here: https:/ /login.leadrox.com/v2/preview/KrlVvU9HV1 V g­

gXUVEjHH. 

6th Grades: 6th graders moving on to 7th grade DO NOT need to fill 
out a new application. Enrollment for 7th grade will take place when 

we begin re-enrollment for existing students in January. 
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Dec 20-Jan 2 

Tuesday, Jan 9 

Jan 22-26th 

Winter Break 

Parent EmJ)Owerment 
Night - 7:00 pm 

Classroom Spelling Bee 
Click here for study lists 

With the winter season we would 
like to take a moment to remind 

you of our illness policy: 

In case of illness at school, students will 
come to the school office. School staff 
will contact parents if they deem it is 
necessary. Students who are ill (fever, 

vomiting, excessive or productive 
coughing, runny nose and/or eyes) must 
be picked up immediately from school. 

If a parent cannot be reached, the 
emergency contact listed on the 

student enrollment form will be notified 
to come and pick up the student. If a 

student feels ill but there are no obvious 
symptoms of illness, the school secre­

tary may, after conferring with the 
parent, invite the student to rest in the 

school office for 10 to 15 minutes to 
determine if the symptoms will subside. 
If the student is not feeling better after 
this time, the parents will be contacted 

again and will need to pick up the 
student. 
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